CLEVELAND BOARD OF EDUCATION
BUREAU OF PHYSICAL WELFARE

December 17, 1940

To: Members of the Executive Committee
National Basketball Committee

Gentlemen:

The time and place of the meeting set for Chicago, March 26th and 27th, came about be-
cause of advance information that the National Collegiate championships were to be set
forward one week, Chairman Olsen of the Tournament Committee advises that due to some
Pacific Coast conditions, it is impossible to set the tournament ahead thisg yur. There-
fore, the tournament will be held in Kansas City on March 29th,

That being the case, it would appear to the best interests of every one to have the meet-
ing of the Rules Committee on Sunday, March 30, and Monday, March 31, in Kansas City.
All interested coaches and other members of the committee can theroforo attend the
championship game the night before, if they so desire,

Unless there is some very strong reason to the contrary, the meeting will be held in Kansas
City the 30th and 31lst of March,

With personal regards and the most sincere Holiday Greetings, I am

Cordially yours

Floyd A. Rowe, Chairman




